
 

Changes in 2012! 
Many thanks to Bob Thompson for my new logo! If you need a great designer, 

please contact him at 619-851-0141. 

 

Help is on the way! Delalle is now helping me with the  

paperwork side of the business, including transaction files,  

property management details, and all financial aspects.  

I can now focus on customer relationships, which I enjoy!  

 

My first agent is Rafael Pinedo. I would like three 

more great people with ambition and a desire to 

learn. If you know someone, let me know! 

 

We are now actively managing about 40 units and 

would like to grow this part of the business. 

If you know someone who needs the personal  

care that we offer, please let me know! 
 

Frank Atrash Property Management 

 


